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1. 6. 60,

TELEPHONE No. 124230

fEYOR. GOTHENBURG.

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Jirntorget 3,
19th December, 1961,

Enclo sure, Gothenburg SV,

The Secretary,
LONDON, EoCoe3, s

Dear Dir,
M.S., "Ofelia',

We are in receipt of your letter dated
14th December, 1961 in respect of our report
No, 27201 for the above vessel., We beg to submit
a sketch showing the repairs carried out to the
rudder stock,

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Gothenburg.
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